
CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF NORTHVILLE 
Advertisement for

Structural Firefighting Gear

Sealed Bids will be received by the Clerk's Department, Second Floor, Northville Township Hall, on or before 2:00PM Tuesday,
June 30, 2020.   

The Township hereby solicits bids for Structural Firefighting Gear (SFG). Information on the project is available on the
Northville Township website at www.twp.northville.mi.us/projects along with all bid documents and can also be obtained from
the Clerk's Department, Monday through Friday from 8am-4:30pm at Northville Township Hall, 44405 Six Mile Road,
Northville, Michigan.  

Additional information may be obtained from the Fire Chief, Brent Siegel at bsiegel@twp.northville.mi.us.  Questions regarding
the project shall be brought to the attention of the Fire Chief, Brent Siegel via email to bsiegel@twp.northville.mi.us. Questions
will not be accepted after 3:30PM on Monday, June 22, 2020. 

Marjorie Banner, Township Clerk

Publish:  June 11, 2020 NT0071 - 061120  2.5 x 2.287


